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CUSTOMER SUPPORT ELECTRIC 

We keep you 

AHEAD 

 

SPECIAL SIEMENS S5 SPARE PART OFFER   INFOLETTER 20/10 

 

Worried about the S5 spare parts availability… fill up your stock now! 

 

Since Siemens announced the discontinuation of their S5 product 

line in 2002, years have past and the sourcing of S5 parts 
became more and more difficult. Even if parts of this product line 
are still available, they are, but in small quantity and with prices 

that increased dramatically compared to their initial price. 
Although, there are still a lot of lines and machines in the field 

which are equipped with Siemens S5 control system. Paying 
attention to this situation, it is once more indispensable to have a 
well equipped spare part stock for these lines and machines.  

 

Bundled sourcing – lower prices 

In order to prevent you from any kind of sourcing problem and 

exorbitant prices for S5 parts, Brückner Servtec has a very 
special deal for you: 

Brückner Servtec will collect all your spare part requests for 
Siemens S5 parts until the 14th of January 2011. After this 

deadline, Brückner Servtec will source these parts as one 
collective bundle. This bundled sourcing enables Brückner 
Servtec to provide you with way better prices compared to 

single purchase processes. Also many old and outdated parts can be sourced by our 
suppliers.  

Don’t hesitate and benefit from this promotion! Please send us your non-binding request 
for Siemens S5 spares until latest 14th of January, indicating to be related to this “SPECIAL 

S5 PROMOTION”. After this date, Brückner Servtec will provide the quotations with the 
given price advantage.  

Important: Also check your non Brückner lines and other equipment’s stock for necessary 
spare parts. The more requests we receive, the better prices can be granted. Better 

together – this is the motto! 

For your spare part requests, further information or questions, please contact the Brückner 

Servtec Electrical Service department E-SERVICE@BRUECKNER.COM. 

 

One Step Ahead – with Brückner Servtec  

Best regards, 

Your Brückner Servtec Service Team 

 

Await our upcoming spare part promotions for 2011, as part 
of our mission to optimize our spare part services and offers! 
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